
 
 
 

 
 

 
“Arrangements for transition from the primary schools are outstanding. The 

school’s expertise in science is used to run specialist days in primary schools and this work 
has been recognised nationally. The school also provides a reading book for every student in 
Year 6 before they join the school. This provides an effective way of bridging between the 
schools and is highly valued by parents and students.” Ofsted  

 
VISIT THE SCHOOL AND HAVE AN OPPORTUNITY TO:  

✓ Tour the school 
✓ Meet the Headteacher, staff and students 
✓ Talk to students from a range of year groups 
✓ See the school’s excellent facilities and join in classroom demonstrations   
✓ Find out about our outstanding transition programme and how it all works 
✓ Visit the large sports fields set in beautiful surroundings 

 

 

“Teachers’ expertise and enthusiasm motivate students to learn.” Ofsted 
 

 

“Teaching is good and much is outstanding. Teachers create positive, constructive 

relationships. High expectations mean that all are keen to learn.” Ofsted 

 
Please book your Open Evening place online: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mary-webb-school-and-science-college-year-6-open-
evening-2021-tickets-178716655327  

• Please can we ask you to take a lateral flow test before visiting our 
school 

• If you have covid-19 symptoms, please arrange a later visit 

• Please bring a face covering with you 

• Hand sanitiser will be available 

• If possible, please can only one parent/carer attend with their Y6 child 
 
 

WORKING TOGETHER TO ENSURE SUCCESS FOR ALL 
 

If you can’t attend the Open Evening, or if you would like to see the school during a 
normal working day, we would be delighted to see you during school working hours. We 
have open mornings on Friday 1st, Monday 4th, Wednesday 6th, Friday 8th, Monday 11th, 
Wednesday 13th, Friday 15th, Monday 18th, Wednesday 20th and Friday 22nd October, 9:15 -
10:00am. Please contact school reception by telephone on 01743 792100 to book onto an 
Open Morning. 

OPEN EVENING 
MARY WEBB SCHOOL AND SCIENCE COLLEGE 

THURSDAY 30th SEPTEMBER 2021 
6 – 8pm 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mary-webb-school-and-science-college-year-6-open-evening-2021-tickets-178716655327
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/mary-webb-school-and-science-college-year-6-open-evening-2021-tickets-178716655327

